
Fwd: DRMS File No. M2020041
2 messages

DRMS - DNR, DMGweb <dnr_dmg_web@state.co.us> Mon, Sep 14, 2020 at 8:15 AM
To: Russ Means - DNR <russ.means@state.co.us>, Eric Scott - DNR <eric.scott@state.co.us>
Cc: Camille Mojar - DNR <camille.mojar@state.co.us>

Hello again:

Here is another message from our DMG general website.

Thank you

Eléni

P 303.866.3567  |  F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver,  CO 80203
dnr_dmg_web@state.co.us  |  https://mining.state.co.us

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Deborah Chaparas <chappy6096@yahoo.com>
Date: Sat, Sep 12, 2020 at 11:15 PM
Subject: DRMS File No. M2020041
To: dmg_web@state.co.us <dmg_web@state.co.us>

I would like to comment on why I believe the new gravel pit on Colorado Highway 9 just north of where my family lives will
be disastrous to our way of life as we know it in Silverthorne.  I had heard rumors about the expansion of mining
operations with Peak Materials last year during a homeowners meeting but someone told me it was on hold for the time
being. However, over the past year I have noticed more and more Peak trucks running up and down Hwy 9.  These trucks
are heavy and loud and dangerous to other drivers and people walking on the sidewalk as they speed through town.  I
can't imagine over two hundred of them flying past Silverthorne Elementary on a daily basis not to mention the
environmental impact the mining will have on our community.  I implore you to prevent Peak Materials from expanding
their mining operations north of Silverthorne.
Thank you,
Deborah Harlan, Capt, USAFR, Ret.
1792 Hamilton Creek Rd.
Silverthorne, CO. 80498

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android
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September 15, 2020 
 
Deborah Harlan 
1792 Hamilton Creek Rd 
Silverthorne CO 80498 
 
Re: Kilgore Companies; Peak Ranch Resource; Incomplete Objection Letter 
 
Ms. Harlan/Chaparas,  
 
On September 12, 2020 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) 
received your objection letter for the proposed Peak Ranch Resource reclamation permit, 
M2020-041. The submittal was missing required information (phone #).  In order to be 
considered a party to the application process, you must provide your name, mailing address 
and phone number pursuant to Rule 1.7.1(2)(a).  Please provide the Division with the required 
information by the close of the public comment period on October 8, 2020.   
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at eric.scott@state.co.us or (303) 229-9414. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Eric Scott 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Ec: Michael Cunningham; DRMS 
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